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Minutes of the 25th Annual General Meeting of 
The British Safety Industry Federation
held at BSI Maylands, Hemel Hempstead 
on Thursday 6th February 2020 at 1.30pm
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Item 1


Welcome by the Chairman
The Chairman, John Gill, welcomed those attending and explained the conduct of the Meeting.
He confirmed with Alan Murray that a quorum was present, that no proxies had been received, and no additional agenda items proposed.

A round table introduction was given by each Board Director for the other members present.
John noted the rapid growth of BSIF with greater membership and a stronger position.  He noted that this resulted from our review of our strategic direction that created a mission that more people go home to their families in a healthy condition at the end of the day.  John congratulated the BSIF team on the continuing expansion of the Federation’s profile in 2019.  He thanked Mark Johnstone for his stewardship as Treasurer for the last 16 years.
John Gill then asked Alan Murray to conduct the rest of the meeting.

Item 2
Confirmation of Minutes – 24rd Annual General Meeting

Resolution (1):
That the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 7th February 2019 be accepted as an accurate record of proceedings.
Proposed by
John Gill
Seconded by
David Hall
All agreed

 Item 3


Acceptance of the Accounts for the year ended 31st December 2018
Resolution (2):
That the BSIF Accounts for the year ended 31st December 2018 be accepted (to be proposed by the Treasurer).
Proposed by
Mark Johnstone
Seconded by
John Gill
All agreed
 Item 4


Election of Board for 2020
Resolution (3):
That Ian Richardson be re-elected as a Director for a further 3 year term.
Proposed by
Alan Murray
Seconded by
Paul Varnsverry
All agreed

Resolution (4):
That John Gill be re-elected as a Director for a further 3 year term.
Proposed by
Les Giles
Seconded by
Jeff Ward
All agreed
Resolution (5):
That Alan Murray be re-elected as a Director for a further 3 year term.
Proposed by
John Gill
Seconded by
Sarah Bridge
All agreed

Item 5


Appointment of Auditors for 2020
It was proposed that Begbies Ltd be appointed for a further year.
Proposed by 

Mark Johnstone
Seconded by 

Alan Murray
All agreed
Item 6


Presentation: Federation Report and Update Against Strategic Objectives
Presentations were made by BSIF staff on their particular areas of focus by:

Paul Manning ;

PM presented his powerpoint slides on Membership
In response to a question PM gave details about the Safe Supply Accreditation.  AM added that the drive was to provide quality products to the market through capable suppliers enabling more accurate advice at the point of sale
AM introduced Dave Elsworth who runs the Fit2Fit scheme which now has 374 members and reported on the creation of similar schemes in other countries
Roy Wilders;

RW presented his powerpoint slides on Registered Safety Supplier Scheme
Hugo Watts;

HW presented his powerpoint slides on the Special Interest Groups (SIGs), noting that webex would be used for meetings from March 2020 and gave detailed reports on 5 groups with AM giving detailed reports on 3 Special Interest Groups
Ian Crellin;
IC presented his powerpoint slides on Marketing activities
AM provided some background on ESF, the European Safety Federation. JG noted that AM was the President of ESF
Item 7


Any Other Business
JG noted that the Federation were in a god position financially and that we would be increasing staff resources to create more brand adhesion for BSIF but specifically for the RSSS
AM was asked what we were doing politically.  AM reported that as we were getting no engagement with politicians at Westminster because of BREXIT and this activity had been put on hold

A statement was made that the work of BSIF was about keeping people safe at work but an individual member wanted to also thank BSIF staff for the works that they were doing with keeping people safe at play (leisure and sport) and to record his thanks and admiration for the Federation
JG noted that austerity had caused a shortfall in surveillance and noted that BSIF through RSSS were trying to ensure that when people make a fair choice and invest in PPE it does what it should.  He noted that the failures that arose were an opportunity to make things better and acknowledged the positive response that people had made in this area where RSSS is one of the core elements of BSIF

JG invited members to feel free to make use of the support that BSIF were happy to provide
There being no further business the meeting was closed at 3.07pm.

These minutes are unconfirmed until signed at the 26th Annual General Meeting of the BSIF.

